Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
DRMP, Inc.
The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: September 9, 2014, 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: Northside Apostolic Church, 213 West Nine and One-Half Mile Road, Pensacola, Florida

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This meeting is being held by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) to provide information and to receive input concerning proposed improvements to State Road (S.R.) 95 from S.R. 8 (I-10) to Nine and One-Half Mile Road. Maps, drawings, and other information will be on display. There will be no formal presentation. Representatives from the FDOT will be available to explain proposed improvements and answer questions.
Those wishing to submit written comments/questions may do so at the meeting, via email: sandra.lamb@atkinsglobal.com or by mailing them to the FDOT General Consultant Project Manager Sandra Lamb, P.E., 777 Main Street, Building A, Chipley, Florida 32428. All comments must be postmarked on or before September 20, 2014.

The intent of the project is to widen 2.46 miles of the existing roadway from four to six lanes, improve drainage, add bicycle lanes and sidewalks, and construct various safety upgrades. Changes in access management along with intersection improvements have been included. The project is funded for right-of-way acquisition and construction.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager Sandra Lamb, P.E., 777 Main Street, Building A, Chipley, Florida 32428 or via email: sandra.lamb@atkinsglobal.com.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 7 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager Sandra Lamb, P.E., 777 Main Street, Building A, Chipley, Florida 32428 or via email: sandra.lamb@atkinsglobal.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

For more information, you may contact: FDOT General Consultant Project Manager Sandra Lamb, P.E., 777 Main Street, Building A, Chipley, Florida 32428 or via email: sandra.lamb@atkinsglobal.com or District Three Public Information Director, toll-free: 1(888)638-0250, ext. 1205 or via email: ian.satter@dot.state.fl.us.
